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Friday 1st  September 2017
*Playgroup
9.00 am - 10.30 am

*Fathers Day Stall - ALL GRADES
Please remember your money!

*Ticket Sales for Product ion Open

Friday 8th September 2017
*Playgroup
9.00 am - 10.30 am

*LC3 Assembly - Adam's Group

Friday 8th September 2017
*Playgroup
9.00 am - 10.30 am

Parents & Friends Meeting
12.30 - 1.30 pm
All Welcome

Friday 15th September 2017
*Playgroup
9.00 am - 10.30 am
Maternal Health Nurse Visit ing

Our Lady of The Southern 
Cross 

IMPORTANT DATES

NOTES COMING HOME THIS WEEK 

NOTES SENT MONDAY 28TH AUGUST:

As m arked:

*  Insight SRC Surveys - Due back 7 September 2017.

Eldest :

*  Wyndham Vale Community Mass for Father 's Day 
(sent on 27 August 2017)

Alt hough t he paint ing is of  Mary she is 
focused com plet ely on t he child Jesus 
who is t he cent re of  t h is work , and t he 
cent re of  our  focus  - our  saviour . 

Also included in this painting are typical 
Australian symbols -the Southern Cross 
in the night sky, a garland of wattles and 
Australian landscape as a background 
which has been inspired by the works of 
Australian artists such as Arthur Streeton 
and Tom Roberts. 

Tuesday 19th September 
& Wednesday 20th September 2017
School Product ion - OLSC Sports Hall

6.30pm - 8.30 pm

Thursday 21st  September 2017
LAST DAY OF TERM 3 FOR STUDENTS

Friday 22nd September 2017
Staff Professional Development Day
NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS.

A reminder that Spellathon money is 
due to be returned no later than 
Friday 8 September. Prizes awarded to 
the highest money raiser from each 
year level.  All money raised is going 
towards are family bollards.



Werribee District Athletics
The following children will represent our school at the division level on Wednesday, 13th 
September. They are to be congratulated for their efforts at the combined school?s athletics 
last week, with each student finishing in the top 2 of their individual and relay events. 

We wish Aluat, Isabella, Charli, Maja, Adak, Zaina, Maddy, Tyla, Ethan, Riley, Titus, Afa and 
Dakota all the best.

If you shop at 
Woolworths we ask that 
you collect the stickers 
and send them in to 
school.  The more points 
we earn, the more 
resources we are able to 
obtain for our children.

FR FRANK 

Fr Frank informed our gathered group on 
Thursday that, as is required by all Parish 
Priests on turning 75 years of age, he has 
presented his letter of resignation to the 
Archbishop. The Archbishop's reply 
appears below. Fr Frank will finish as 

Parish Priest on 25th January, 2018. 



Scripture Reflection: 

Before the hust le and bust le of the 

week takes over, spend some t ime 

reflect ing upon the coming week's 

gospel.

Join us at 2.00 pm on Monday at 

OLSC Primary School for half an 

hour or so of peace and 

contemplat ion.  

Enquiries: Please contact Lou, 

9741 4144.

SCRIPTURE REFLECTIONS
Bapt ism  Preparat ion for  Pr im ary School Aged Children 
(RCIC):  There will be an enrolment meeting on Sat urday, 23rd 
Sept em ber  2017 at  4pm  in t he Penola Hub, 33 Mor t im er  
St reet , Wer r ibee.  

As well as enrolling children, we will explain the program which 
will run on the followingSunday mornings: 15t h Oct ober , 22nd 
Oct ober , 29t h Oct ober , 12t h Novem ber  and 19t h Novem ber  
2017. 

These sessions will run from 9.45am to 10.45am, followed by 
attendance at 11am Mass.  The children will participate in the 
Children?s Liturgy of the Word during the Mass as part of their 
Christian learning experience.  At least one parent is asked to 
attend each Sunday with their children.  

The last session will be held in the Church on Wednesday, 22nd 
Novem ber  2017 at  5pm  to familiarise the children with the 
Church.  If you have any queries, please leave your name and 
phone number at the Parish Office on Ph. 9741 4144.  

Thank you.  

Norma Marot, RCIC Coordinator


